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HIP HOP 
As an enhancement to our Physical Education program, we are pleased to have 1-Vibe 
Entertainment coming to Bayridge! They will be coming to our school for 9 days to offer a fun 
filled hip hop dance program. They will be at Bayridge from Monday, November 18th – 
Friday, November 29th. Each division will receive at least four sessions of hip-hop dance 
instruction over the 9 days. 
 
Your child’s teacher will let you know the days when their class sessions are. On those days, 
students should wear comfortable clothing suitable for gym class and movement. 
There is no cost to this program as it will be funded through the PAC!  We are very appreciative 
of this enhancement being made possible for our students. 
 
This event is designed to provide experiential learning and enhance your child’s Physical 
Education program.  Accidents can be the result of the nature of the activity and can occur with or 
without any fault on either the part of the student, or the school board or its employees or agents, 
or the facility where the activity is taking place.  By allowing your son/daughter to participate in 
this activity, you are accepting the risk of an accident occurring, and agree that this activity, as 
described above, is suitable for your child. If you have any further questions or do not wish your 
child to participate, please contact your child’s teacher.  
 
 
YOUNG ENTREPRENEURS FAIR 
Over the last several weeks, students in Div. 4 and 5 have been participating in the “PowerPlay 
Young Entrepreneurs” Program. This is an exciting hands-on educational program where 
students start their own individual business, develop practical life skills and gain real-life 
experience. Students have created their own products and marketing materials and will have the 
opportunity to earn money at a Young Entrepreneur Show scheduled for Thursday Dec. 5 and 
Friday Dec. 6. in our school gym. Students from other classes will have the opportunity to 
purchase items that these students have created. It is always amazing to see the creativity and 
passion these young and budding entrepreneurs bring to their business. A big thank you to Mrs. 
Grewal-Glups, Mrs. Lowe and Mrs. Seath for leading our students through the learning journey 
necessary to build these foundational business skills. 
 
 


